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Expression of Interest 

April 5th, 2023 
 

TERMINAL TRAFFIC CONTROLLER  

Langdale 
 
 

Training Opportunity 
**Open to Langdale terminal Employees only** 

POST 05-Apr-2023 CONTACT: Heather Birch 
CLOSES 11-Apr-2023 PHONE: 604-921-4289 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
We are looking for employees who feel they are qualified and are interested in being 
considered for training for future substitution opportunities as a Terminal Traffic 
Controller.  
 
 

REQUIREMENTS: 
• Basic Radio Training – BCF 
• Transportation of Dangerous Goods Level 1 (Handler) 
• Occupational Health & Safety A 
• Requires 120 days experience as a Terminal Attendant at Major Terminal 
• Background sufficient to demonstrate the knowledge and ability requirements 

of the job (Note: Background may include education, training, self-study, 
employment, and other experience) 

•  
 

Knowledge, Skills and Abilities: 
• Ability to communicate with co-workers and the public in a clear, pleasant 

precise manner, appropriate to the situation; 
• Ability to quickly and accurately count and perform basic addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division calculations; 
• Ability to assess vehicle sizes and space requirements to assign lanes, to 

maximize use of vessel capacity on a first come first serve basis; 
• Ability to effectively handle a variety of situations such as interactions with the 

public, Highways staff, and Emergency Services in a firm, authoritative 
manner; 

• Ability to set and adjust priorities to simultaneously deal with multiple issues 
according to degree of urgency, in a safe and timely manner; 

 
 



 

 
PLEASE DISTRIBUTE TO EMPLOYEES IN YOUR AREA AND POST TO BULLETIN BOARDS AS APPROPRIATE 

 

 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  
The decision for future substitution opportunities will be based on operational need, 
qualifications, performance and seniority. Past performance will be considered.    
 
 
WHERE/HOW TO APPLY: 
If you are not currently substituting as a Terminal Traffic Controller and would like to 
be considered to do so, please submit your application in writing to People Experience 
Horseshoe Bay by April 11th, 2023. 
Attention: 
People Experience – Horseshoe Bay 
erhsb@bcferries.com 
 

 


